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Items of note: 
 
Historic Museum/Fuller Lodge Remodel  

1. We continue to follow the work being done on the renovation and rebuild of 
the Guest Cottage (Los Alamos History Museum main building) and the 
upgrade work being done on Fuller Lodge. It is going well and the 
improvements are being notice as segments of the project are completed. 

2. I must send a large “thank you” to the County for the Fuller Lodge east patio 
area upgrade. It is absolutely fabulous. The uncovering and exposure of the 
original stone steps leading up to the Portola is not only beautiful, but will 
help keep water from causing further damage to the immense roof support 
logs. The new larger patio, and the seamless inclusion of the ADA compliant 
ramp on the south side have created a much better multi-function outdoor 
event space. Good work!  

 
 
New Assignments for the Board 

1. About ten years ago a list of potentially significant sites and features 
throughout the county was put together. Since the passage of the 
Historical Preservation Ordinance, our plan is to review the list, work 
with property owners, and develop criteria for their inclusion and 
recommend them to Council. Our Board will begin to formulate a plan to 
move forward with these items. 
 

Board Promotional Discussion 
1. We have just begun discussion about the promotion of the FL/HDAB and 

the need to attract others who would be interested in volunteering. We 
have no vacancies at this time but want to plan for the future. 

 
Note: There was no meeting in June due to no quorum and in July due to an 
administrative error in advertising the meeting. And in August, we did not have a 
quorum. We’ll have a full agenda for our meeting on September 7th.  
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